
Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:  April 15, 2015 
By: Jean Davids, Secretary Monticello Camera Club  
(Thanks to Val Somerville for providing me with information for this months minutes) 
 
Steve Huss led the meeting. We had 13 members and 7 guests attend the meeting. Two of the 
guests joined the club, although one was a past member who rejoined.  
 
Bob Somerville ran the projector in Jean’s absence. Shared the February “snow” assignment 
photos as well as the “Open, Photographer’s Choice” photos for April. Thanks to all who 
submitted photos. 
 
Discussed what we need to do for May meeting, which includes payment of dues, which started 
in April and extends through May. Ten people paid dues at the people, two of which were new or 
returning members. At the May meeting we will have our Treasurer’s report presented by Ken 
Kvam. No one volunteered to run for office (secretary or board member) so the Secretary 
remains Jean Davids and Lisa Tetzlaff will continue on the board for the next two years.  
 
Bob Somerville led a discussion and demonstration of Light Painting. Steve Huss assisted in the 
setup of various apparatus like spinning wheels of light and led lights and Steve’s “Pixel Stick”. 
Members brought in their cameras and tripod to try their hand at it. It was a big success from the 
sounds of it. We encourage members to send us samples from the evening so that we can see 
how it went. You can share them on Facebook on our group page. 

Please note that DUES need to be paid by/at the May Meeting. Cost is $12 annually for an 
individual, $18 for a couple. You can print off forms from our website on the Contact Us page or 
we bring in copies of the form for you to fill out at the meeting. 
(http://www.monticameraclub.com/contactus.html) 

In addition, camera club members who entered photos in our annual photo show should plan to 
pick them up at the May camera club meeting. 

May 20 

Assignment: Raindrop images 

Topic: Annual Meeting – presentation of new officers (same officers, really). Also presented will 
be the Treasurer’s report and other business as needed.  

Topic: Lenses. Bring in your camera and lenses for discussions of various lens types and the pros 
and cons and how you use them and why you like different types. Can break into small groups to 
discuss and learn from one another. 

Topic: Any new business or ideas for the new year. 

PAY DUES FOR 2015/2016 

 


